
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  

This is to advise that the  

regularly scheduled meeting of the  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

for FRIDAY, MAY 13, 2022 at 12:00 p.m. 

has been  

CANCELLED  

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

will be held on  

FRIDAY, JUNE 10, 2022 at 12:00 p.m.  

Development Corporation of Haskell  

Conference Room 

112 N Ave E, Haskell, Texas 
 

I certify that the above notice of a meeting was posted on the bulletin board  
at the City Hall of Haskell, Texas on the date below. 

 

___________________________________    ____________________________________  
Development Corporation of Haskell    Date  
Executive Director 


